
  
 

  
Special Education in Ethics 

 
Dear Parent/ caregiver, 
 
Our records indicate that you have chosen not to allow your child to attend any special religious 
education (SRE) program conducted during special religious education class time.  
 
A special education in ethics (SEE) program is available at the school and is run by authorised 
volunteers of Primary Ethics, an approved provider of SEE. Additional details of this program can 
be found at Primary Ethics website or by contacting the school. 
 
Students not attending SRE or SEE will be supervised in a separate physical location and can work 
independently on homework, reading or private study. 
 
Please advise if you wish to enrol your child in special education in ethics by completing and 
returning the tear-off form below. 
 
At any time, you have the right to change your SRE or SEE nomination or to withdraw your child 
from the nominated lessons. A note to the Principal will affect this change. 
 
Regards, 
John Quinn 
Principal 
 
 

__________________________________________________________________________ 
Special Education in Ethics 

 
 
PLEASE DO NOT RETURN THE ATTACHED FORM IF YOU DO NOT WANT ANY CHANGES TO YOUR 
CHILD’S CURRENT ARRANGEMENTS. 
 
 
 
I wish to enrol my child in special education in ethics 
 
Student Name: _______________________________  Year: ___________ 
 
Signature of Parent:__________________________  Date: _____________ 
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